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TESTIMONY ON HOUSE CONCURRENT RESOLUTION NO. 66/HOUSE
RESOLUTION NO. 57 - SUPPORT OF SURPLUS LINES INSURANCE MULTI-STATE

COMPLIANCE COMPACT.

TO THE HONORABLE ROBERT HERKES, CHAIR, AND MEMBERS OF THE
COMMITTEE:

My name is J.P. Schmidt, State Insurance Commissioner ("Commissioner"),

testifying on behalf of the Department of Commerce and Consumer Affairs

("Department"). The Department supports House Concurrent Resolution 66 and House

Resolution 57, which support adoption of the surplus lines insurance multi-state

compliance compact ("compact").

The subject of these resolutions is intended to modernize and to streamline state

laws governing surplus lines and independently procured insurance for multi-state risks

while reducing confusion, duplication and inconsistent tax and regulatory requirements.

The compact provides for exclusive single-state regulatory compliance, uniform

tax allocation formulas and a clearinghouse to facilitate the calculation and reporting of

premium taxes due to the compacting states.

The failure of the states to modernize this important area of insurance regulation

will add momentum to those organizations and individuals supporting federal oversight
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of federally chartered insurers. Federal insurance regulation initiatives would stymie

states' authority to regulate insurance and collect insurance premium taxes.

The Hawaii Insurance Division will work together with the National Association of

Insurance Commissioners ("NAIC") in developing proposed legislation for the surplus

lines insurance multi-state compliance compact to be adopted by the State.

We thank the Committee for this opportunity to testify and ask for your favorable

consideration.
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